
 

 

Vascular Anaesthesia Society  
Of Great Britain and Ireland 

 

 

ANNUAL SCIENTIFIC MEETING  
Thursday 19th September and Friday 20th September 2019 

We the Curious, One Millennium Square, Anchor Road,  

Bristol, BS1 5DB 
 

 

CALL FOR ABSTRACTS 
 

- RESEARCH 

- AUDIT 

- CASE REPORTS 
 

Have you performed any research or audit, or do you have an interesting case 

report that you would be interested in presenting? 

 

This would also be an ideal opportunity for your trainees to get involved. 
 

There is a prize of £200 for the best verbal presentation and £100 

for the best poster presentation. 
 

All submissions should be submitted via our website http://www.vasgbi.com 

where you will find detailed guidelines.   

Opening date for submissions coming soon.  

 

For further information please contact:- 

Dr Paul Warman, Consultant Anaesthetist, Department of Anaesthesia,  

Leeds General Infirmary, Leeds, LS1 3EX 

E-mail: paul.warman1@nhs.net with a copy to jane.heppenstall@vasgbi.com 

 

Closing Date:  Friday 5th July 2019 
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